
                                                                    

PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

Hialeah Housing Authority (HHA) is opening a Limited Waiting List for Housing Choice Voucher 

(HCV) specifically for Mainstream Program. 

 

This opening is ONLY for individuals and families who meet program eligibility requirement.  HHA 

will begin accepting pre-applications online at 12:01 a.m., on March 6, 2020, and will remain open only 

for mainstream qualifying applicants until we fulfil award completion. HHA will accept 200 

successfully submitted applications. 

To qualify for the mainstream program, a household member must meet the eligibility criteria 

below. 

1) Eligible Family composed of one or more non-elderly persons with disabilities, which may 

include additional members who are not non-elderly persons with disabilities. A family where 

the sole member is an emancipated minor is not an eligible family.  

2) Non-elderly person with disabilities (for purpose of determining eligibility): A person 18 

years of age or older and less than 62 years of age.  Please visit the HHA’s website for the 

complete definition. 

 

HHA adopted a preference for our Housing Choice Voucher waitlist for individuals and families that 

include non-elderly adults with documented disabilities who are transitioning out of an institution 

or other segregated setting, at serious risk of institutionalization, currently experiencing 

homelessness, or previously experienced homelessness and currently a client in a supportive 

housing or rapid rehousing project, or at risk of experiencing homelessness.   

 

 

For more information on eligibility and program requirement 

 visit the HHA’s website at:  www.hialeahhousing.org 

 


